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The purpose of this report is to advise the Board of the results of the election of the Ouruhia Hall
Committee.

The Ouruhia Hall committee held its Annual General Meeting on 6 May 2002 at which the triennial
election of the Hall Committee was held.

The following were elected:

Chairperson - Mark Boyd Committee: Caretaker:
Committee - Jim McQueen Daphne Dowling Lynn Pendeville
Treasurer - Emma Schwithal Jim McQueen

Mike O’Neal

All those elected with the exception of J McQueen are new to the Committee. With this exception
none of the other members of the previous Committee stood for re-election.

The Rules of the Ouruhia Hall Committee require that Christchurch City Council confirm the committee
members and also nhominate a representative onto the committee.

Recommendation: That the Board confirm the election of the Ouruhia Hall Committee as listed
and appoint a Board representative.

Chairperson’s
Recommendation: That Yvonne Palmer be appointed as the Board’'s representative to the
Ouruhia Hall Committee.



Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


